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Sent: 03 November 2003 09:10 
To: Baker, Prof R. 
Subject: RE: report 

Richard 

The report was sent on 28 October to the police and to Gareth 
Cruddace/Simon Tanner at the SHA, both in strict confidence. Steve Watts 
at Hampshire Constabulary suggested a meeting with CMO when he has had time 
to consider the report - this is likely to take place mid-late November. I 
agree that the police may well seek a meeting with you at some stage - do 
let me know if you need any advice about that. I am happy to keep you 
informed of developments if that would be helpful. 

Regards 

Mike Evans 

"Baker, Prof 
R." To: Mike EvanslCQEG-IIUIDOHIGB@DOH 

Cocie A[ co: 
................................. i 

Subject: RE: report 

02/11/2003 
12:20 

Mike 

Has the report been sent to the police now? I would be grateful for 
confirmation; they may wish to discuss some aspects with me. 

Thanks 

Richard Baker 
Leicester 
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